HARTZELL PROPELLER, INC.
PIQUA, OHIO

. BULLETIN NO. 58 _____"CAA APPROVED" ___March 12, 1958
SUBJECT: overhaul of Hartzell Propellers = Rej lacement of

Split Rings.

GENERAL: It is recommended that all split rings, parts A=159
and A-1331 be replaced in all Hartzell constant speed

propellers at each overhaul as standard procedure.

The reasons for this are:

(a} 500 to 1000 hours will result in enough
wear to justify replacement.

(b) Current production rings are improved
from several standpoints.

This bulletin supersedes Bulletin No. 52 calling for
modification of the rings at overhaul.

Current production A-159 split rings are identified
with the letter '"N'". No identification is inscribed

on A-1331 rings as they are all current production.
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